Minutes Summary

 
May 15, 2008 -  GS-PNHP and NHMS Single Payer Study Group
The NHMS Single Payer Study Group will have an introductory informational contribution to the NHMS Newsletter, addressing physician issues under HR676, the US National Health Insurance Act, or the Expanded and Improved Medicare for All Act. 
 

The GS-PNHP did not have an impact on the NHDP's health care platform which deals only with state issues.  However, a resolution endorsing HR676 was submitted to the NHDP Resolutions Committee; a supporting speech will be given by Dr. Santiago at the NHDP convention.  We secured a table at the convention site, for more visibility and to possibly get new members.
 

The Radio Push initiative was not as productive as we would like; and will be put on hold.
 

The Granite State PNHP chapter web site is nh.pnhp.org and can be accessed directly or through the national web site, pnhp.org.
 

We are continuing to pursue recruiting more members, speaking engagements to civic, business groups, and colleges.  
 

An effort at fundraising is actively being explored.  We are asking those who have ideas and experience in fund raising to please contact us.  
 
NOTE:   For the June meeting, there is a change in location, to accommodate those unable to attend the Concord meetings. If any of you want us to hold one of our meetings in your area, please let us know as we will try to do this while the weather is good.  
 

The next meeting will be the usual third Thursday of the month - June 19th, 6:00 PM to 8:00PM.    Guest speaker: Matthew Masewic, MD, who was forced to close his solo primary care practice, due to an inimical health care system.  

All are invited.  

 The location this time is at Dartmouth Hitchcock Medical Center, Lebanon, OB Gyn outpatient department on the 5th floor. You can park in the garage; parking is free. 

Hope to see you in June.
